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ISRP Comment:    A response is needed on M&E or oversight for this proposal.  A response should describe how sponsors plan to work with local conservation districts to develop, implement, and enforce this proposal.  Conservation districts have great relationships with landowners to develop and monitor this program.  This is being done in other parts of Washington.  Collaboration with the local conservation districts is recommended.  They might consider using a selection panel, beyond agency personnel, to prioritize projects.  Selection panels for similar efforts include a citizen representative and outside reviewers.  Perhaps someone from an NGO, local conservation districts, extension service (with technical capabilities), etc. could serve on a selection panel for this project.


This proposal raises a policy question about cost share.  Specifically is funding from the Farm Bill available for this proposal?

We have added a Work Element for monitoring and evaluation to address this comment.  Please refer to revised narrative and proposal form.

WDFW will develop a monitoring plan for each project funded.  Because each project is unique, type and duration of monitoring will likely be different for each situation.  Monitoring data will either be collected by WDFW, the landowner or sponsor (e.g., conservation district), or through a collaborative effort of all partners involved.  Again, this will be unique to each individual project.  WDFW will take responsibility for data summary, interpretation, and dissemination.  Based on agreement with the Intermountain Province Oversight Committee, additional funding will not be sought to fund this work element.  We will revise the budget to “absorb” additional costs of monitoring or this work will be conducted by WDFW as in-kind match.

We acknowledge the great working relationships that are already established between conservation districts and local landowners.  As described in the original narrative, WDFW will encourage entities such as conservation districts to “sponsor” projects for private landowners, given the landowner has granted permission to the entity to do so.  Landowners will also be encouraged to partner with conservation districts, etc. to meet the cost share/match requirement of 15%.  

We have edited the original narrative to include a broader representation on the science review panel.  Along with agency personnel, as described in the narrative, we will invite representatives from the local conservation districts, Natural Resources Conservation Service, and U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service to participate in project evaluation and ranking.

